
 
 
 
 

NONITE ABOUT TEMPORALY CLOSURE 
 
 
We appreciate your regular use of TOKUZATO HOUSING. 
Please be advised that we will be closed temporarily for in-house training on 
the following date: 
 
 

Closure: Thursday, June 20, 2024 
 
 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


